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Mr. Thomés Townsend

Dear Mr.‘Townsend: ' _ ‘

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of
March 15, 2003, in which you seek agency records in reference to the
drinking water by Avolis Engineering, P.A., and BRaker Environmental,.
Incorporated. Your request was received by this office on March 18, 2003

and assigned file number 346-03.

_ Following an extensive manual and electronic search of-availabge
documents in support of these requests, responsive information is provided

below:

Request 1! Avolis Engineering Report “Drinking Water :
Distribution Systenm Inventory and Sampling Study, MarinefCorps
Base (MCB}, Camp Lejeune,” July 26, 1993 (Draft). ‘ :

Response: Text and Appendices A, B, C and D of Avolis i
Engineering Final Report, “Drinking Water System Inventozy and
Sampling Study, MCB, Camp Lejeune,” November 2, 1995 are;
enclosed on the compact disk. ‘ ;

Request 2: Baker Environmental Incorporated Report “Staéus of
Installation Restoration Program Activities at MCB, Camp :

Lejeune” June 18, 1993.

Response: After electronically and manually search Camp
Lejeune records and querying LANTDIV, no responsive documents
were located. Information related to the status of the |
Ingtallation Restoration Program in 1993, can be found in the
Fiscal Year 1993 Site Management Plan, which is accessible
through the on-line administrative record at: :
https://www.bakerenv.aam/camplejeune irp/.

Fees associated with the processing of Your request are waived in
this instance. !

If you believe that an adequate search was not conducted, you may
consider this an adverse determination of your request that may be :
appealed, in writing, to the General Counsel of the Navy, 720 Kennon
Street SE, Room 214, Washington Ravy Yard, DC 20374-5012. : '

Your appeal must be postmarked within 60 calendar days from tné date
of this letter to be considered. & statement as to why your appeal should
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€ granted should be included and the enclosed copy of this letter should

~” be attached. Both the appeal letter and the envelope should bear the

notation, “Freedom of Information Act Appeal.”

Any questions concerning this matter should be directed to Gunnery
Sergeant Froemming or Ms. Dickerson, at telephone number {910} 451-

3563/3568.

I am the official responsible for the partial denial of your
request.

Sincerely,

D. W. COLLINS
Director, Manpower
By direction of the
Commanding General

Enclosure: Compact Disk containing: Text and Appehdices A, B, C
and D of Avolis Engineering Final Report

Copy to: Environmental Management Division
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I, Thomas Townsend have on signed for FOIA Numbeyr

Mail completed form to: Commanding General
Attn: FOIA
Marine Corps Base
PSC Box 20004
Camp Lejeune, NC 28542-0004
OR

Fax completed form to: (910) 451-3688
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